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y Alameda County Environmental Health 2:36 pm, Jan 20, 2017

January 16, 2017 Reference No. 311959

Mr. Mark Detterman
Alameda County Environmental Health Services
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250

Alameda, California 94502-6577

Re: Change of Management Notification
Former Chevron Service Station 91026
3701 Broadway
Oakland, California
Fuel Leak Case No. RO0500

Dear Mr. Detterman:

This is to inform you of a change in management personnel for the site referenced above. Effective
immediately, the GHD project manager has changed from Judy Gilbert to the following:

Ms. Kiersten Hoey

GHD

5900 Hollis St., Suite A
Emeryville, California 94608
Office phone: (510) 420-3347
Office fax: (510) 420-9170
Email: kiersten.hoey@ghd.com

Please contact Kiersten Hoey of GHD or Carryl MacLeod of Chevron Environmental Management
Company (Chevron) at (925) 842-3201 or via email at cmacleod@chevron.com with any questions or
concerns.

Sincerely,

GHD

Kiersten ;‘Co‘ey ;
(e

KH/cw/9

cc: Ms. Carryl MacLeod, Chevron EMC (electronic copy)
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